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Memo 
 

To: All priests 

From: James Cavanagh, Director 

Date: November 19, 2018 

Re: Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception 

 

 

Immaculate Conception, December 8, which falls on a Saturday this year, is a holy day of 

obligation. The Saturday evening vigil Mass for the Second Sunday of Advent does not count 

toward fulfilling both the obligation for Sunday and the Immaculate Conception, as they are two 

different Masses.  

 

I hope that helps clarify things.  

Blessings and peace in Christ, 

James Cavanagh 

Director of Worship 

 


